
From: Kristen Heitman <kja9126@yahoo.com> 
Sent: September 12, 2025 10:23 AM 
To: Planning Commission 
Subject: Sol Restaurant permit 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know 

the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button above. 

Hello, 

I am writing in regards to Sol Restaurant wanting to make the outdoor dining space permanent that 

is currently in the parking lot. I live across the channel from this area and am concerned about light 

and noise pollution. The channel is narrow and homes line the channel. As we know, water carries 

sound. An inclosure is one thing, but open air dining is a problem. Please do not pass this. 

Thank you, 

Mike and Kristen Heitman 

96 Linda Isle 

Newport Beach 

Planning Commission - September 18, 2025 
Item No. 2b - Additional Materials Received 

SOL Mexican Cocina Restaurant (PA2023-0144)




